
 

 

26 October 2021 
 

ANDREWS CUP BASKETBALL 
 
 

The Andrews Cup Basketball competition will be held at The Coomera Indoor 
Sports Centre, 35 Beattie Road, Coomera, on Thursday 4 November 2021.      
Competition will commence at 9:00am and conclude at 2:45pm, followed by 
Presentations. 
 
TRANSPORT ARRANGEMENTS:  
Transport to and from Coomera will be by chartered bus. Students are to 
assemble at the Tuckshop area promptly at 6:45am to have their name marked 
off the roll before departure.  The bus will then return to Clayfield College, Bayview 
Terrace, at approximately 4:30pm.  
 
Students may travel home with their parents/caregivers from the venue but must 
check out with a Clayfield College teacher before leaving.  All students are 
required to stay for the presentation.   
 
Please complete the link indicating your daughter’s transport arrangements.  
 
 
WHAT TO WEAR: Clayfield College basketball baggy shorts and singlet (provided by the 
   College) 
  Sports shoes and white sports socks 
 
WHAT TO TAKE:  CC tracksuit/jumper if needed 
  Medication- if needed for asthma and/or anaphylaxis 

Morning tea, Lunch, snacks and water for the day - please note, 
girls may require more than 1 drink bottle and these bottles 
must be clearly named. 

  
SPECTATORS:   
Currently, 1 spectator per family will be permitted at this event; however, 
spectators will only be allowed entry to the venue under strict adherence to the 
COVID safe plan. These requirements include:  

• Spectators must sign in electronically or on paper prior to entry to the venue 
and sign out on departure of the venue, including hand sanitising.  

• Masks must be worn inside the venue. 
• Spectators (1 per family), are to remain in their school areas to watch the 

games regardless of court position. Free movement around the facility will not 
be allowed, unless moving to an entry/exit point, or to access bathroom 
facilities.  

• Individuals must not attend the event if they have COVID-19 symptoms. 
• The school has the right to refuse service and must insist that anyone with 

these symptoms leaves the venue. 

  

https://forms.gle/rW5yjCdtMNG9mpb59


 

Please note that this information pertaining to spectators being allowed to attend 
the competition, can change at any point between now and the competition, as 
we continue to manage the continuous and evolving effects of the current health 
pandemic. 
 
We look forward to an enjoyable day of competition. 
 
If you have any further queries, please do not hesitate to contact Mrs Richardson 
prichardson@clayfield.qld.edu.au.   
 
 
Kind regards, 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Mrs Peta Richardson  Mrs Audrey Fellowes 
Andrews Cup Coordinator Deputy Principal-Head of Primary 
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